
To the EC & AC Federations

To the EC Waterski Council

To the Admincom

The Euro Youth Championships 2020 is postponed due to the Covid-19 crisis.

It will be held next year in the same location and run simultaneously with the Euro 

Youth 2021.

That means that all year of birth will have the opportunity to ski for a title in their age 

division.

Rules and explanation for this unique event will be sent out by the Waterski Council 

later this year.

On behalf of the EC Bureau,

Sid Adriaensen
EC Secr-Gen
09/06/2020
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